
Orienteering

As part of our PE curriculum, Oak Class 
visited Coalville and Whitwick Leisure 

Centre to take part in a huge 
orienteering event. We were split into 

teams of two, taught how to read a map 
and given dibbers to record our times 
and results. Well done to Ashley and 

Mason for receiving the most points at 
Woodstone!
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